
Friday 12th June 2020 



Hello, and welcome to this week’s Celebration 
Assembly!  

The Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 children have 
now been back in school for nearly two weeks, 
and the teachers have been really happy with 
how well they are doing. The children in the 

other year groups are still doing some 
remarkable learning at home - We hope to see 
you all again before too long! Let’s take a look 

at what you have all been up to! 



Those cheeky 
Ducklings have 

been at it again! 
Look at all the 

things that they 
have been up to 
this week. Well 
done to all of 

you! 



Take a look at 
some of Hester’s 
fantastic learning 
from this week. 

Well done, Hester, 
you have been 
working really 
hard, and Mrs 
Stoyle and Mrs 

Cameron are very 
proud of you! 



Over the next few 
slides, take a look at 
this beautiful writing 
about volcanoes, by 
the Year 1 children. 

We are all so 
impressed by how 
much their writing 

has developed since 
Reception! 





Check out the work 
from Rocco Ramsay, 
Charles Roux Jr, and 

Fin Blumenthal! 
Some excellent 

cookery skills boys! 
All those cakes have 
made me peckish! 



Let’s have a look at 
some of the terrific 
home learning that  

Frogs class have been 
getting up to this 

week! First up, Amelia 
has shown superb 

photo editing skills! 



It’s time for us to 
take a journey 
under the sea, 
as we join the 

Frogs children in 
recognising 

World Ocean 
Day! Excellent 
work with an 

important 
message!  



The budding 
mathematicians in Year 

5 have been applying 
their knowledge of place 

value to some really 
large numbers! 

Mr Brown has also been 
really impressed with 

the attitude and effort of 
the Year 6 children in 

school. Keep it up, 
Kingfishers! 





Things have closed right up over the past few weeks. With only 
a few weeks left to go before the end of the year, who will 

emerge victorious? 



If you are still 
learning from 
home (or even 
if you’re not), 
why not have 
a go at these 

sporting 
challenges 

over the 
coming week. 

Remember 
how important 

it is to keep 
your body fit 
and healthy! 



If you are still 
learning from 
home (or even 
if you’re not), 
why not have 
a go at these 

sporting 
challenges 

over the 
coming week. 

Remember 
how important 

it is to keep 
your body fit 
and healthy! 



“Wrong is wrong even if 
everyone is doing it. 

Right is right even if no 
one is doing it.”  

St Augustine 

We all like to belong, be noticed and feel important.  It is easy to fall into bad ways 
to keep in with the crowd.  St Augustine, a Bishop in North Africa at the time of the 
late Roman Empire, perhaps realised this.  It takes courage to do the right thing, 
especially when everyone else is not. 

A Prayer 
Dear God, please help the world to be a better, 

kinder place.  Please help me to make good 
decisions, even if that sets me apart from others.  

I ask for your strength in all I do.  Amen. 

The bible says ‘I can do all things 
through Christ who strengthens 
me.’ (Philippians 4:13).  Pray for 
God’s strength to make the right 

decisions when things are 
difficult. 

 

Reverend 
John’s thought 
for the week 



Linking in to 
Reverend John’s 

message, 
remember to be 
yourself – you 

are great!  
Have a fantastic 

weekend. 




